Natural Resources CCEP Team
August 31, 2004 Meeting

Biloxi,MS

Participating: Bill Molnar, Ed Jones, Charles Sheppard, George F. Smith, Paul Waddy

We identified several curricula in use and others in development. These helped form a list of priority areas. 

Existing curricula is A Priority. Taking advantage of it could jump start the project. Individuals were named to check on curricula known to exist:
· Land Use- South Carolina curriculum (Terry Ferris)- Bill Molnar 

· Land Use -  North Carolina curriculum (Ted Feitshans) – Ed Jones 

· Property Stewardship (Alcorn State/Southern University) – Charles Sheppard

· Watershed Education -  North Carolina curriculum  – Ed Jones

· Land Stewardship/Ownership – (Southern Federation of Cooperatives) – Paul Waddy

Curricula under development or that may exist in some format is B Priority. Individuals were named to check on curricula that may exist or are under development:

· Conservation Easements (Tennessee) – in development – George F. Smith

· Urban Forestry (Auburn?) – Paul Waddy 

· Watershed Education - Oklahoma curriculum? – George F. Smith

· GIS – Univ. of GA School of Forestry? – Charles Sheppard

A module on greenways/community trails/rails-to-trails was identified as an opportunity/need. Our C Priority. Does any state have a resource?

The question of using third party curricula was raised. It can be done, either (a) by  adding a link to it in  a resource page or (b) incorporating it into CCEP (seems preferred). A way to incorporate would be to post a front page in CCEP introducing the material and explaining the procedure. A link would take the user to the third party curriculum. Another link would take the user to a test on the material which would give a record of satisfactory completion.
Deadlines:

· All curricula checks will be completed by the Oct. 29 conference call.

· We will discuss and identify one (or more) curriculum to become the first module.

· At least one module will be in place by August 28, 2005.

